The beginning of the school year *49-'50 saw the students of Walterboro

High School organized under a new constitution ratified the previous spring.

The organization, called the Students’ Governing Association, has two

branches, the executive and the legislative.

The executive branch consists of the president and his cabinet: the
legislative branch is composed of the home-room representatives, elected by

each class in school.

All laws, resolutions, and projects adopted by the legislature are executed

by the executive department.

The president of the Association presided over assemblies and student

body meetings; the vice-president presides over the legislature.
Mrs. Ruth Thomas is sponsor. This year's legislature members are:

Joe Mole, Alton Stone, Jo Ann Padgett, Billy Benton, Wallace McCord,
Charlene Cain, Joe Bishop, Harry Cone, Barbara Robinson, Dot Fralick, Sara
Ann Moylan, Betty Robertson, Sara Fennell, Mary Ellen Fraser, Charles Bell,
Sonnya Hamilton, Billy Alford, Betty Ann Bennett, Peter Vonlehe, Sandra
Platt, Margaret Harley, Mendel Smith, Patricia Murdaugh, Marion Sams,
Thelma Murdaugh, Joe Duffy Jones, Shirley Herndon, Terry Fripp, Walton
McLeod, Ernest Glover, Jimmy Hinton, and Janet Novit,

The Legislature




